
Appendix 4 
 
 
From: King, Stuart  
Sent: 04 January 2021 19:01 
To: LICENSING <LICENSING@croydon.gov.uk> 
Cc: Wood, David <David.Wood@croydon.gov.uk>; Khan, Bernadette 
<Bernadette.Khan@croydon.gov.uk>; Campbell, Janet <Janet.Campbell@croydon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: CIAConsDec20LA03CovLetDW 
 
Dear , 
 
As the three ward councillors for West Thornton ward, we wish to express our support for the 
“rolling forward” of the following Cumulative Impact Zones: 
 

- London Road 
- Brigstock Road/Thornton Heath High Street 

 
We are aware that despite the establishment of these Zones, there has nonetheless been an 
increase in incidences of anti-social behaviour that are alcohol-related and originate in particular 
from street drinking. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Councillors Stuart King, Janet Campbell & Bernadette Khan 
West Thornton ward councillors | London Borough of Croydon 
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